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JMI students secure prestigious placements at BPCL & Yamaha 

New Delhi: University Placement Cell (UPC), Jamia Millia Islamia (JMI) proudly announces 
the exceptional campus placement of JMI students - two at Bharat Petroleum 
Corporation Limited (BPCL) and seven at Yamaha Motor. 

BPCL selected two outstanding students of B.Tech. Mechanical Engineering with an 
impressive package of 20.10 LPA, marking a significant milestone for the institute. Their 
achievement highlights the institution’s commitment to academic excellence and 
industry readiness. Additionally, Yamaha Motor India has also recruited seven 
students from other programs. 

 One MSW student as a Management Trainee (MT) with 8.5 LPA 

 Three students of B.Tech. Mechanical Engineering as Graduate Engineer Trainees 
(GETs) with 7.5 LPA 

 Three Diploma Mechanical Engineering students as Diploma Engineer Trainees 
(DETs) with 3 LPA 

The UPC constantly endeavours to provide good training & placement opportunities for 
its students, helping them achieve remarkable success in their careers. The Training & 
Placement team members including Prof. Rahela Farooqi, Prof. Sabah Khan and Prof 
Rihan Khan Suri congratulated the selected students on their remarkable success. 

JMI proudly celebrates this achievement and extends its best wishes to the students for 
a successful and fulfilling career ahead. 
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